
Bulletin No. 1045

Friday 28th April 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

We began our week with a wonderful day celebrating Eid in school, starting with a very special assembly given 
by the wonderful Mr Sayed, a member of the BRI Chaplaincy Team, who talked about the significance of 
Ramadan and Eid for Muslim families.  Thank you to Mrs Hamid for organising the assembly, it was a lovely 
start to the day. 

Throughout the day all our pupils enjoyed party games and activities, including having Glitter Tattoos & 
Mehndi applied so beautifully by Mrs Rubani, Mrs Rafiq and Mrs Malik,  I would like to thank them all for their 
time spent in school – it is very much appreciated by all our children and staff.  We all shared a delicious lunch 
of kebabs, samosas, pakoras and much more – it really was a great treat, prepared in school by Mrs Thompson 
& Mrs Saeed, thank you to them both.  The day was a great success and I would like to personally thank all the 
parents who so generously donated sweets, food and other treats for the day.

On Tuesday, Form 3 played their first Football fixture at school against Belmont Grosvenor, Mr Rawling was
very impressed with how they played as a team!

Congratulations to Mr Mallon who, on Sunday, successfully completed The London Marathon (and was still 
able to walk on Monday!).  It has taken a great deal of commitment and determination to train for such a big 
event, whilst continuing to keep up with everyday life. He really is a great role model for all our pupils and 
should be very proud of himself.  So far, Jack has raised over £3,900 for St Gemma’s Hospice – well over his 
initial goal.  If you would still like to sponsor Jack please click on the following link: ST GEMMA'S HOSPICE: Jack 
Mallon (enthuse.com).  

Good luck to out U11 Cricket Team, who have travelled to Giggleswick this afternoon for their first match of 
the season.  We look forward to hearing all about it next week.

On Tuesday next week, The Book Fair will be in school. The Book Fair is a great chance to stock up on some 
books at a discounted price, you will be able to visit the Book Fair in the Gym before and after school.  All 
pupils will visit the fair with their teachers through the day too.  Creche will be held in the Kindergarten 
Classroom on Tuesday, both before and after school.

On Thursday, Mrs Hudson will be taking some of her dancers to Cheshire for the ISA Dance Competition.  We 
are sure they will perform beautifully and wish them all the very best of luck!

We finish off next week with our Coronation Celebration Day in school. Pupils may come to school in non-
uniform, with a ‘Crowns & Tiaras’ theme!

Monday is a Bank Holiday, so we hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you all again on 
Tuesday.

Mr. Saunders& The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery

https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/jack-mallon
https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/jack-mallon


Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Tuesday 2nd – Friday 5th May

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Bank Holiday Sausages in 
Gravy & New 

Potatoes, 
Carrot/Swede 

Mash

Chicken & 
Leek Pie with 

Diced 
Potatoes & 

Peas

Beef Chilli 
& 

Rice

Coronation 
Party
Lunch

Crumble & 
Custard

Cheesecake Fruity Mousse

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & 
Halal  Option

George (F3) has been playing 
Rugby for Bingley Bee’s Under 8’s 

team &  Last week he was 
delighted to receive a trophy and a 
medal for ‘Most Improved Player’.  

Well done George, a great 
achievement.

Congratulations to Mr Mallon, who 
successfully completed The London 
Marathon last week.  

He would like to say enormous thanks 
to everyone who so generously 
donated to his chosen charity ‘St 
Gemma’s Hospice’.



Congratulations to Yahya, Tehzeeb, Beau, A’isha, Carey, Eemaan & 
Aayat for outstanding success in their Senior School selection exams.

They have all shown dedication and resilience over the time in which 
they have been preparing for such challenging exams and we are all 

extremely proud of them.

Exam Success





Form 2 have been observing plants 

growing in different conditions over 

the last week to conclude what 
plants need to grow healthily



May

Monday 1st – Bank Holiday, School & Nursery Closed
Tuesday 2nd – Book Fair in School

Thursday 4th – ISA Dance Competition, Cheshire
Friday 5th – Coronation Crowns & Tiaras non-uniform day

Monday 8th – Bank Holiday, School & Nursery Closed
Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th – UVI SATS

Tuesday 16th – Brownlee Foundation Mini-Triathlon
- Harrogate Ladies College, Writing Competition Shortlisted Pupils Lunch 
- Early Years & Infants Bobby the Bear visit with PCSO Alex Rayment

Wednesday 17th - Form 2 Trip to Nell Bank
Thursday 18th – Form 1 trip to Harwood House

Friday 19th May – School Closed
Holiday Club Monday 22nd - Friday 25th May

June 

Monday 5th June – School Open to all pupils
- Bradford Road Safety Team visit to school



Coronation Party Lunch 
Menu

Friday 5th May 2023

Ham, Jam & Cheese Sandwiches

Crisps

Sausage Rolls & Cheese Rolls

Carrot and Cucumber Batons

Coronation Buns

Juice
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